
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGET WORKSHOP: April 11th, 2024  

 

A Budget Workshop was held on April 11th, 2024, at 6:30 pm., in the Town of Hanna Council 

Chambers.  

Present:  

Mayor Ostling 

Cm. Sikes 

Cm. Hawks 

Ann Calvert, Treasurer/Clerk 

Vivian Gonzales, Clerk/Treasurer 

Kim Connolly, Rec Center Manager 

Alex Bakken, County Sheriff 

 

Hanna Marshal’s office was discussed and the Hanna Rec Center. 

 

____________________________    ______________________________ 

Vivian Gonzales                                                                      Jayson Nordquist 

Town Clerk/Treasurer      Mayor 

 

 


